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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

25 May 2022.
Dear Parents/Guardians,
St Bronagh’s GAA Club has appointed a Games Promotion Officer, Mr Ronan Mc Cartan, who is being employed to support games development. Ronan is available to work in the local primary schools and for the month of June, we can now offer afterschool GAA Clubs to all classes as follows – 
Tuesdays from 2-3 p.m. for P3. Tuesdays from 3-4 p.m. for P6. Wednesdays from 2-3 p.m. for P2. Wednesdays from 3-4 p.m. for P7. Thursdays from 2-3 p.m. for P1. Thursdays from 3-4 p.m. for P4. Fridays from 2-3 p.m. for P5.

All sessions will be based on our MUGA Pitch weather permitting, or in our Assembly Hall if it is raining. Children can be collected from the MUGA Pitch or from the Assembly Hall door when the sessions are finished.

During June, there will be no charge for these sessions. However, from September onwards there will be a charge of £2 per pupil per day, to help cover costs.
If you would like your child to attend the GAA Afterschool Club, please complete and return the permission slip below by Friday 27th May.
The current arrangements for the P6 & P7 afterschool GAA Clubs with Mark Poland have now finished, so there won’t be any sessions on Monday 30th or Tuesday 31st May. Mark will continue to work with our P5-P7 pupils on Monday mornings throughout June.
Finally, we would like to sincerely thank St Bronagh’s GAA Club for their continuing support and we wish Ronan every success in his new post.
Yours sincerely,
John Gallagher

Principal.
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________                         GAA After-School Club
I ____________________________ as parent/guardian of ______________________ in Primary ___________ would like him/her to attend the GAA After School Club. 

I understand that there won’t be a patrol person available at the school gates at 4p.m. and therefore it is my responsibility to ensure that my child is collected from school in a safe manner.
Signed: _______________________   Date: ______________________
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.





Phone: (028) 4173 8450








_____________________________________________________________________________________________

Mr John Gallagher: Principal


